
 

 
For Immediate Release 

 
Dr. Rick Mehta 

 
(7 September 2018—Wolfville, NS)  The Acadia University Faculty Association (AUFA) was 
informed on August 31 that the Administration has dismissed Dr. Rick Mehta, an Associate 
Professor of Psychology and member of AUFA. The termination of a tenured professor is 
very serious, and AUFA has filed for arbitration while its Senior Grievance Officer and legal 
counsel examine the Administration’s disciplinary procedures and evidence. AUFA has no 
further comment at this time. 
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